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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2025-
To MICAH A. FUENTES, MD
Medical Officer III
Subject : PARTICIPATION TO THE SIGNING OF THE MEMORANDUM OF

Date

AGREEMENT BETWEEN PDOHO DAVAO DEL SUR AND
GOODLIFE COMMUNITY CARES FOUNDATION INC.

July 9, 2025

MAF-HNU/SGOD

. Attached is the letter from the Provincial Department of Health Office Davao del

Sur regarding the participation to the Signing of the Memorandum of Agreement
between PDOHO Davao del Sur and Goodlife Community Cares Foundation Inc.
on July 14, 2025 at Goodlife Emerald Building, San Jose, Digos City.

The Provincial Department of Health Davao Del Sur has been actively driving the
implementation of the Oplan sa Kalusugan sa Dep-Ed-Healthy Learning
Institutions (HLI) programs for the province of Davao del Sur. Anent to this, they
are closely working with stakeholders as partners in the implementation of the
program.

. In this connection, Dr. Micah A. Fuentes is hereby directed to attend as a

witness to the said activity. Her participation would help generate a plan of
activities related to the implementation of OKD-HLI in the province.

Travel and other incidental expenses shall be charged to local funds, in
accordance with accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For information and strict compliance is desired.
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Schools Division Superintendent T T J : ’
Digos City Schools Division Office ys

Digos City, Davao del Sur

Dear Ma’am Estacio,

The Provincial Department of Health Office Davao del Sur has been actively driving the
implementation of the Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd- Healthy Learning Institutions (HLI)
programs for the province of Davao del Sur. We are closely working with stakeholders as
our partner in the implementation of the program.

With this, we would like to invite your Oplan Kalusugan sa DepEd Focal Persgn to
attend as a witness to the Signing of the Memorandum of Agreement between PDOHO
Davao del Sur and Goodlife Community Cares Foundation Inc., this July 14, 2025, at
Goodlife Emerald Building, San Jose, Digos City. Their participation would Flelp generate
a plan of activities related to the implementation of OKD-HLI in the province.

Thank you for your continuous support and we look forward to your positive response in
this matter. For clarification, you may contact Mr. Joshua P. Aguilar, Health Program
Officer | at 0930-186-2847.

Truly Yours,

Salvacion C.|{Bpdriguez, RN, MPH
Development Management Officer IV
Provincial Health Team Leader

DOH Compound, JP Laurel Ave., Davao City ® Trunk Line (082) 226-4826, 227-4073, 227-2463, 317-0266 local 1113
Website: http://www.ro11.doh.gov.ph ® Email Address: rd@ro11.doh.gov.ph ® Social Media: facebook.com/DOHdavao/



